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Law360 Article Focuses on Amicus Brief Co-drafted by
Laura Labeots

October 31, 2019

Laura Labeots, Ph.D., recently helped draft an amicus brief on behalf of the Intellectual Property Law

Association of Chicago, of which she is Co-Chair of the Biotech Committee. The Oct. 31 Law360 article, "IP

Law Group Urges High Court to Fix Patent Eligibility," outlines why the justices are being urged to take on an

appeal of a Federal Circuit ruling that invalidated a patent on a diagnostic test for an autoimmune disease

for claiming natural law. The IPLAC is asking the Supreme Court to clarify when medical diagnostic tests can

be patent-eligible.

 


